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I would like to 
begin with a   
thank you to 
our faithful 
supporters 
and partners 

around the country for being 
so faithful to stand with us 
at Rachel’s Joy Maternity 
Ministries.  

We want to reach out to all 
the people who support us 
at this time with prayers and 
protection.  The covert 19 
virus has changed our way of 
life.  It has caused a lot of 
sorrow. But on the positive 
side much needed family 
time and time alone in 
reflecting. Our women are 
being provided for. We have 
phone mentors calling our 
women and counseling 
them, this is going well. 

We ask that you help us with 
baby clothes because our 
supply is depleted.  

I would like to share a letter 
from one of our girls. 

Thank you Pastor Susan for 
everything you has done for me. 
I am  grateful you came into my 
life if it wasn't for me going online 
give her a call and her directed 
me to different maternity homes I 
didn't even know her.  I just was 
online looking for some help to 
move back to New York State 
and she convinced me to stay in 
Charlotte and gave me different 
opportunities. I made one phone 
call to a number she gave me 

and that was the next step to life 
going to the Lois lounge in 
Matthews North Carolina 
maternity home for pregnant 
women I was the oldest one 
there but because of my 
circumstances they still allow me 
to come everything is not always 
perfect but God knows how to 
direct you in the right way.  
Pastor Susan you have done an 
absolutely amazing job with me 
and thank you for helping me to 
get home and have money in my 
pocket always sending my baby 
things if it wasn't for her he 
wouldn't have as much as we 
have. If it was not for her I 
wouldn't have really truly 
accepted God in my life. I think 
her for everything she has done 
she excepted who I was no 
matter what my background, as I  
was through addiction and 
homelessness abuse etc. etc. no 
one’s perfect but God knows 
when somebody really needs 
help in their life and you were 
definitely there for me you and 
her husband. A sister from the 
church always calls checking up 
on us we thank you and we won't 
ever forget Pastor Susan and 
Rachel’s Joy we won’t ever 
forget her for that.  Jamika 

Continue to pray to stop our 
nation’s abortion’s rate. 
Since 1973 Roe vs Wade 
there has been 60,069,971 
abortions in the United 
States.   

Our program supplies all 
that is necessary for the 
women to have a healthy 
and happy baby. We also 
go along side of them and 
will be there for them 

 Prov. 18:10 “The name of the 
Lord is a strong tower; the 
righteous run to it and they are 
safe”. 

“3 out of 5 women choose life 
after seeing the ultrasound 
images of their child.” 

One of our ladies from Doula 
Classes had her baby. 

 

Here He Is   

 

 

Special Event 

 



through counsel and support 
during and after their 
pregnancy. Amazingly,many 
girls just want a friend , and 
sound advice. This ministry is  
needed in the body of 
Christ.With over 35 years in 
this ministry, I feel 
compelled to share with the 
body of Christ what God   
has done for me and the 
women I have served.   

  

        Boy has he grown 

 

 

Rachel’s Joy Ministries helps 
women who do not become 
residents of our program but 

still choose to have their 
babies. We place them in   

other programs and provide 
them with baby clothes and 
supplies which we distribute 

to women throughout the 
U.S. your prayers are needed 
because many of the women 
don’t understand the Grace 
of Jesus Christ and what he 

 has done for them.   

 

     Thank you so much for 
your support. If you would 
like to   donate to Rachel’s 
Joy please go to:  

 

 

Needs: 

1. New baby clothes new 
born to 6 and 9 months,. 

2. We are in need of   your 
prayers always. One of the 
most valuable things you 

can do is pray for us 
regularly. Pray for our 

women that God will heal 
them and give them 

opportunities for success. 

3. 1 baby boy Dedication 
outfit.  

www.rachelsjoy.org Click on 

the “donate” button. 

In His Service: 

 

Susan Mirti Fusco 

Another Doula Baby 

   

 

 

 

The 2020 Women’s 
Retreat will be 

October 23-25 2020. 

At America Keswick 
in New Jersey. See 
our web page for 

details.  

Our Doula classes 
have been suspended 
because of Covert 19. 
We saw   women who 
need support at the 

time of their greatest 
need.  Many of the 

young girls have had 
their babies now.   

 
Another baby born to women in 

the Doula class 

 


